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September 13, 2023. Dear Mr. and Mrs. Ephraim, I am glad to 
write you my letter. My family and I are doing well. During the 
vacation, I help my mother sell ice water. I moved to the upper 
class and we will soon resume classes. We were given school 
articles. I am looking forward to the school resumption. How are 
you and your family doing? Thank you for your love!



Page 2 of 2

1/

2/I thank you for your gift. It allowed me to buy fabric and dress. 3/
Please, pray so that God can keep me healthy.


